
Please Note:

 It is extremely unlikely that you will fall ill with the 
coronavirus. Our government are taking precautions to 
stop any spread of this virus. 

 We are most likely to catch a common cold or our normal 
strains of flu.

 If you do fall ill with flu-like symptoms, you or your 
parents should not worry and seek advice from 111 NHS 
Direct if concerned about risk of infection.

If you do not have a tissue 

sneeze into the crook of your 

arm.


